
From: FERGAS
To: Wood, Natalie (CONTR); Moore, Larine
Subject: FW: Southern LNG [FE Docket No. 18–15–LNG]
Date: Thursday, March 01, 2018 9:05:35 PM

 

From: Tom Wright
Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 2:05:22 AM (UTC+00:00) Monrovia, Reykjavik
To: FERGAS
Subject: Southern LNG [FE Docket No. 18–15–LNG] 

I have participated in public committees overseeing the Elba Island LNG facility for well over
ten years. The facility management has done a great job designing and developing the facility
for LNG storage and transfer. They also built a new mooring and transfer facility that makes
LNG carriers and other vessels safe and comfortable on the Savannah River.

When the LNG management requested approval and a permit for the land storage and
transfer facility, several local groups reported that all the trucks required for construction
would have a negative effect on the local community. They included several areas that were
outside the facility danger zone. There have been absolutely no negative effects on our
community during construction.

The Elba LNG facility management is professional and effective in working with local and
regulatory organizations to coordinate safe and effective operations both in the port and on
land. 

Please approve Southern LNG Company, L.L.C, Elba LNG facility Application for Blanket
Authorization To Export Liquefied Natural Gas to Non-Free Trade Agreement Countries
on a Short-Term Basis.

Approval will benefit our entire community with no increasing environmental or safety effects.

Thank you,
Tom Wright

Thomas W. Wright
710 Bradley Point Rd
Savannah, GA  31410
912-429-3350
Navy League of the US
International Propeller Club of the US
Savannah Maritime Association
Savannah Spill Response Corporation
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Savannah Traffic Club
NOAA NMFS Right Whale South East Implementation Team (SEIT) 




